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Area 505 (New Mexico) 
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 Robert Richter-Sand  (Bob) 
- 299-1007, rrsand@aol.com 
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Dave Otero -328 6391 
daoeronm@gmail.com 
Secretary: 
Todd Blue - 266-1491 
tblue@ix.netcom.com 

Treasurer: 
Dan Horschel - 250-9265 
dhorschel@outlook.com 
Directors: 
Lee Otto -559 901 5910 

n326jl@gmail.com 

Gwen Walcott - 506 4427 
gsw2@ix.netcom.com 

Will Taylor -256-0681 
apdpilot@aol.com 

Scott Speirer -  205-7742 
sspeirer@yahoo.com 

Randy Reimerï 792-1857 
reimerrc@gmail.com 
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Scott Speirer -  205-7742 
sspeirer@yahoo.com 

Publicity, and Promotions: 
Joyce Woods -974-5305 
chapter@eaa179.org 

Newsletter: 
Harley Wadsworth  453-6369  
harleywads@comcast.net 

LOEFI: 
Dan Horschel - 250-9265 
dhorschel@outlook.com 

Web Master: 
Joyce Woods -974-5305 
chapter@eaa179.org 

Young Eagles: 
Todd Blue - 266-1491 
tblue@ix.netcom.com 

Scholarship Committee 
Chairperson: 
Dan Horschel - 250-9265 
dhorschel@outlook.com 
Storage Locker: 
Randy Reimerï 792-1857 
reimerrc@gmail.com 

Inside This Issue 

Upcoming Events & Chapter Meetings . 

January 16, Tuesday, EAA Chapter 179 Meeting, eat at 5:30 PM, 
meeting at 6:00PM, Copper Canyon Caf®, 5455 Gibson SE. Guests and 
visitors are welcome.  

February 16-19, ROUTE 66 Air Tour, see pages 7-9 

Chapter 179 meetings are on the third Tuesday each  month, except in 
December when replaced by our Christmas Party. 

Visit Albuquerque EAA Chapter 179 Web Site:  www.eaa179.org 

Newsletters are at: http://eaa179.org/newsletters/ 

The Web Site for the LOEFI is:  http://www.loefi.com 

 

EAA Eagle Flights at KAEG. See pages 4-5... 
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Christmas party, Eagle 

Flights, Scholarships 

and more in this issue. 

 

Youth and Young 

Adults Aviators can apply for 

chapter 179 scholarships by 

going to the following link or 

clicking in the blue boarded 

box (right side of this page): 

 

http://eaa179.org/eaa-chapter

-179-scholarships/ 

 

Our web site continues to get 

better. One can now go online 

to renew or join chapter 179. 

Please go to page 6 to get the 

details. 

 

The Route 66 Air Tour is hap-

pening. Please go to page 7-9 

to get the details. Or go 

straight to the web at the fol-

lowing link: 

 

http://eaa179.org/eaa-chapter

-179-scholarships/ 

 

From the Editor, Harley Wadsworth 
 

 

hǘƘŜǊ ba 9!! /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊǎ 
9!! сфмΣ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŜƴ /ƘƛƭŜ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊΥ  http://eaa691.org    http://www.facebook.com/eaa691 

9!! рррΣ ¢ǊƛǇƭŜ bƛŎƪŜƭ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊΥ  http://555.eaachapter.org/  

9!! нрмΣ ²ƘƛǘŜ {ŀƴŘǎ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƴŜǿ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΦ 

http://eaa179.org/eaa-chapter-179-scholarships/
http://eaa179.org/eaa-chapter-179-scholarships/
http://eaa179.org/eaa-chapter-179-scholarships/
http://eaa179.org/eaa-chapter-179-scholarships/
http://eaa179.org/eaa-chapter-179-scholarships/
http://eaa691.org/
http://www.facebook.com/eaa691
http://555.eaachapter.org/
http://www.zianet.com/EAA/
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Thanks to Russ and Margaret Prina for inviting 
us into their home once again for another won-
derful evening visiting, eating and exchanging 
gifts. Happy New Year!!! 

Chapter 179  

Christmas Party  
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On a gorgeous Saturday, December 9 at Double Eagle II Airport, EAA 179 hosted an event which served as a sec-
ond trial run for EAA HQ. The Flying Start program, followed by Eagle Flights was successful in attracting 13 
potential new pilots and helping them get started by providing information and options to get started on flight 
training.  

EAA 179's Lee Otto and George Young teamed up with Joyce Woods to put on the program.  

This program attracted people who ñalways wanted to learn and are now in a position to do itò.   One participant 
was so excited after his flight, he thanked us ñfor giving him just the kick start he needed!ò  Several others offered 
similar feedback. "I can do this!", was another.  

We received constructive feedback from  participants and 
pilots which will help us provide input to the EAA Chap-
ters Office and improve our future events. We attracted 
13 participants with an equal waitlist of others that ex-
pressed interest.  Four are already in training, some in 
ground school online or at the Base.  One is in helicopter 
training. A few only had a passing interest but most 
would start training soon if they could.   

12 Pilots volunteered their aircraft and time to share their 
love of flying:  Arnold Bronson, Ryan Carson, 
Vern Dudley, Ron Harmon,  John Lorenz, David Otero, 
Lee Otto,  Gary Williams, Ken Summers, Art Tangen, Will Taylor, and Bob Waters. Additional speakers provid-
ing insight were relatively new pilot Lori Myers, and Mark Sturm with Kirtland Aero Club experience and inde-
pendent instructors John Lorenz, Mike Roberts, and Mike Montes.  Todd Blue, our Young Eagles coordinator 
helped set up for smooth operations. Larry Bell and Harley Wadsworth served as photographers. Others including 
Doug Rhodes helped welcome participants on arrival. Thanks to all who volunteered your time, aviation passion, 
and aircraft!! 

Stay tuned!  Based on enthusiastic feedback from participants and 
volunteer pilots, we will host another Flying Start Event!   

Giving Pilot Wannabes a "Flying Start" 

Quote from Ron Harmon: 
 
òYou know, 
  
If someone wanted to be creative in pro-
moting this event for Eagle flights, at Dou-
ble Eagle, with flights in a Christen Eagle; 
  

Kind of an Eagle, Eagle, Eagle event huh?ó 
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More Eagle Flight photos... 
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Producer/Director Heather Taylor (Archetypal Images, LLC) shows clips from her award winning 

documentary ñBreaking Through the Clouds: The First Womenôs National Air Derbyò: http://

www.breakingthroughtheclouds.com 

 

Abstract:  

Breaking Through the Clouds: The First Womenôs National Air Derby tells the inspiring true story of 

twenty female pilots, including Amelia Earhart, who defied convention by racing across America in the 

summer of 1929. These pioneering women were from diverse backgrounds with varying levels of flying 

experiences ranging from the first female A&P mechanic and record breakers to newly licensed pilots. 

Their stories all merged at the starting line in Santa Monica, California. 

Over the course of nine days, the women would navigate through rough weather, mechanical failures, 

and emergency landings. Not all the contestants would cross the finish line in Cleveland, Ohio. Besides 

the daily challenges associated with flying in the early days of aviation, the women faced extraordinary 

situations. None could have anticipated a plane catching on fire a thousand feet above the mesquite 

desert or a car accident é in an air race. The challenges were not just relegated to the air. The women 

faced public scrutiny, oppressive cultural stereotypes, and rambunctious crowds threatening their safety 

at every stop as those hoping to catch a glimpse of the óladybirdsô broke through police barriers. 

  

Speaker Bio: 

Heather Taylor is the writer, producer, director, and researcher of the award-winning documentary, 

Breaking Through the Clouds: The First Womenôs National Air Derby (BTTC). The film is currently airing 

on PBS stations across the country. BTTC has won many awards, including top honors at more than a 

dozen film festivals. Heather is also the recipient of the prestigious Combs Gates Award from the Na-

tional Aviation Hall of Fame presented to her by Harrison Ford, Eugene Cernan, and six additional avia-

tion legends of today. Previous to starting her own production company, Heather worked at Discovery 

Communications where she managed thousands of programming hours including popular shows such 

as The Croc Hunter, Monster Garage, Deadliest Catch, Eukanuba Tournament of Champions, Ameri-

can Chopper and many more. Heather has a Masters Degree in Producing Film and Video from Ameri-

can University in Washington, DC. 

  

When:             January 18, 2017 (Thursday)                              COST: Pay for your own meal  

Where:             Copper Canyon Caf®, (505-266-6318)                     5:30 - 5:45 Meet and Greet 

 (At Gibson and San Pedro)                                             5:45 - 6:30 Dinner (order when ready) 

                                                                                        6:30 ~ 7:30 Presentation & Discussion  

Students: Donôt forget that we offer free dinners (up to $15) for up to six students! 

Click Here to RSVP 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1T8z2aAe_WIRsqoNVZl2iKleXjwtDPPE07VXuIuNhhCM/viewform 

AIAA Distinguished Lecture (Thursday, January 18th)  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1T8z2aAe_WIRsqoNVZl2iKleXjwtDPPE07VXuIuNhhCM/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1T8z2aAe_WIRsqoNVZl2iKleXjwtDPPE07VXuIuNhhCM/viewform
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Route 66 Air Tour, 16-19 February 

The flyer and registration page are on the web site, as well as in this issue of the newsletter.  Joyce Woods did a 
great job on setting it all up.  Itôs shaping up to be a really fun weekend.  Be sure to register early to avoid the 
late fee. 

We still need volunteers to serve as Site Representatives ï most of the work is already done, but as Site Repre-
sentative, youôll  need to handle final coordination and plan to arrive early to ensure the arrivals and parking are 
handled in an efficient manner.  We need a ñSwag Repò to solicit, collect and organize door prizes ï again much 
of the work is done already.  We need volunteers to research and write up the information for each of the air tour 
overflight sites.  I have the photos and coordinates, and Iôll handle the publication, I just need the textual descrip-
tions of history and other interesting data ï less than half a page.  Volunteer for as many as you want.  E-mail 
Dick Perry at rperry@comcast.net or call him at (505) 263-0763. 

See next 2 pages for flyer and registration form... 

Route 66 Air Tour 

If you havenôt already, it is time to submit 2018 chapter dues!  Weôve made it easier than ever this year to join the 
chapter or renew your membership dues with the addition of online payment via credit card, debit card 
or PayPal.  Just go to http://www.eaa179.org/join-us.  The conventional methods for dues are still accepted, in-
cluding personal checks and cash.  We depend on chapter membership to fund annual ongoing activities. Fully tax 
deductible, dues are $20 for an individual member, $30 for a family. If your contact information has changed, 
please complete the renewal form. Make checks payable to ñEAA 179ò. Mail to: EAA Chapter 179; P.O. Box 
3583; Albuquerque, NM 87190-3583. Youôll receive an email confirmation. 

Scott Speirer, Membership Chair, Albuquerque EAA Chapter 179 

chapter@eaa179.org 

ONLINE MEMBERSHIP PAYMENT GOES OPERATIONAL! 

mailto:rperry@comcast.net
http://www.eaa179.org/join-us
mailto:chapter@eaa179.org
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http://eaa179.org/route-66-tour/
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